
 

 

Our Wet Walker Winter Welly Winners!  

 A big THANK YOU to all of the children who 

participated in the JTA’s welly design 

competition this half term. There were a 

number of fabulous entries and it was certainly 

very difficult to choose. A display will showcase 

our talented children!  

The PAL’s have been busy this 

half term with games such as 

‘Santa run’, Gingerbread and 

Milk saucers, as well as a 

number of crafty Christmas 

designs. Our PAL’s board is 

ready for suggestions for next 

half term! Keep those ideas 

coming.  
Years 3 and 4 welcomed Dominic 

Smart from Focus Sport academy who 

led them in a number of multi-sport 

sessions. This was great fun with lots 

of opportunity to collaborate and 

compete against one another. As we 

draw near to the end of term, the 

children will once again be taking part 

in their coloured team competitions.  

 

 

 

 Monday 16th December 2024 

Dear Families, 

It’s the most WONDERFUL time of the year! 

 

 

 

 

   

 

 

  

 

 

 

   

 

  

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

The ‘GREAT’ Singlegate Choir  

Children in the choir have delighted many an audience over 

the past term having performed at Christ Church, FOSStive 

Winter Fair and St Georges hospital. Well done, team!   

 

 

THANK YOU to Kerry and our BeFed Differently 

team, who provided us all with an incredibly 

delicious Christmas meal last week. We left with 

very full tummies and happy faces!  

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Merry Christmas………Mrs Bull and Mrs Hart  

SMART Singlegate 

Please may we remind you that the 

children should be wearing their full winter 

school uniform every day. Please see our 

website for details of acceptable items. 

Please make sure that your child’s shoes 

are in line with our school policy. Please 

note that children may wear smart, black 

ankle boots in this weather.  

 

Gymnastics ‘in action’ 

A number of children from Singlegate 

competed again with Mrs Morley and her 

team with many medals awarded for their 

skills in planned routines.  

Well done, team!  

 

 

Our Sensational Santa Run! 

Joining a number of primary 

schools across the country as 

part of the ‘daily mile’ initiative, 

the children enjoyed the fresh 

air and exercise on Friday. Our 

festive feet helped our focus for 

the rest of the day!  

 

Our Playground Peacemakers will focus on the 5 

R’s: Resilience, Repair, Relationships, Respect and 

Responsibility 

Peer mediation is not about deciding who’s ‘wrong’ or 

‘right’, blaming or giving advice. Instead, Playground 

Peacemakers support children with finding a solution to 

the conflicts so both are happy moving forward in a 

positive way. 

The Playground Peacemakers will be on duty from next 

week and will be stationed in the Sensory Garden. They 

have many great ideas for how to further support 

emotional regulation on the playground and they will be 

sharing these with you soon. 

 

Attendance 

Attending school every day is essential. Any absence is a 

missed opportunity for learning. 

Our attendance target this year is 96% Let’s work 

together to make this happen! 

 

 


